Cake Sale and Jumper Day

Sent By: Mrs Amanda Edgley- Pearce
Sent 08 Dec 2023 15:59

Dear Parents and Carers,
On behalf of the school, | would like to thank you once again for your support.

Yesterday's jumper day has already raised over £300 and the cake sale queue today was huge!
Thanks to your generous contributions, there are still lots of cakes left over, so these will be on
sale after school on Monday (cash only).

Wishing you all a lovely weekend,

Mrs Edgley-Pearce



